
F. J. PECK, PRESIDENT [AND SUPT.]    PHONE: FAIRFAX 4481 
 
Western University 
and 
State Industrial Department 
 
KANSAS CITY, KANSAS 
 
Feb. 5, 1926. 
 
Mr. C. Miller. 
Sec’y To the Governer  
Topeka, Kans. 
 
Dear Sir: 
 

After talking with Dr. Hufman I am sending to Mr. Guy voucher from September first 
including February. I was only waiting for instructions from what fund to take it The minute for 
fifteen, hundred dollars, that amount was spent before it was received; the last amount was 
just granted this week. I hope you understand that I am only too glad to do as you all say, for 
with out your help both money and instructions, I can not run this school. Thanking you for your 
kindness I am 

 
Truly, 
 
F. J. Peck 


